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Executive Headteacher: Mrs Godbold 

 

                                                                                               Friday 20th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As of the end of today we will be closed to the majority of the children in the school for an 

undefined length of time. I know this will be a very difficult time for all the children especially 

for the Year 6 children who face the likelihood that they will not finish their school year with 

us. We are very sad to not give them the send-off that they deserve and will miss them 

terribly.  

 

The next few months are set to be very difficult for everyone and as a community we have to 

pull together to look after each other. We ask that you adhere to the government guidelines 

to ensure that you keep you and your family safe. 

 

As many of you will be aware we will be opening for children of Keyworkers needed in the 

response to Covid-19. Many of you have already identified that you will or will not need the 

school to provide a place for you. The LA have been very clear in their message that in-

school provision is ONLY for those keyworker families who really cannot keep their 

children at home. Schools are opening their doors to help key worker families continue their 

work, it is important that we are reducing the risk of spreading Covid-19, so please only send 

your children if absolutely necessary. As before if you or any of your family develop one or 

more of the symptoms then please follow the government guidelines on self-isolation.  

 

We will continue to post activities and lessons for your children each day on both our website 

and our Facebook pages (see attached letter). We will keep you updated with any new 

information as and when we get it. If you have any queries, then please get in contact. 

 

Look after yourselves and stay safe, 

 
 

Yours Faithfully,  

Sarah Godbold. 

 

Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy 

The Street 

Gooderstone 

King’s Lynn                     

Norfolk  

PE33 9BP   

Tel: 01366 328280   

Senior Teacher: Miss E. Stanley  

Mundford C of E Primary Academy 

St Leonard’s Street 

Mundford 

Thetford 

Norfolk 

IP26 5ED 

 Tel: 01842 878278 

Head of School: Miss L. Brown 

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


